
¬501277

December 7th. 1917.

Dear Mr. Fuller,

I shall be glad if you will let me know

whether you received my letter of November 29th.

with reference to a short Igricultural course at the

Hone during the coming winter. If so, I would

like to have a reply at an early date, so that we

may complete ou rrangements.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Rev. B. P. Fuller.

Principal, Shingwauk Home,

Sault Ste. Marie, Ont.
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